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I support this legislation. The reason? I moved from Portland last year and crossed 

the river to Vancouver, WA. I hate going into Portland. I have doctors and business 

duties that take me into the city each week. I saw three ODs in the middle of the 

streets in downtown Portland last spring and summer. I'm a native Oregonian and it 

made my heart hurt to move away. But, enough was enough. This experiment failed 

the citizens! I'd love to live in Oregon again, but not in it's current state. It's too much. 

It's inhumane on so many levels! Please, please make changes. Portland is a mess 

and has needed prompt attention. 


